
	

HRAWI’s	10th	FoSTAC	conclave	concludes	in	
Mumbai	

	

The	10th	Conclave	of	Hotel	and	Restaurant	Association	of	Western	India’s	(HRAWI)	
Food	Safety	Supervisor	Training	in	Advance	Catering	(FoSTaC)	was	held	last	week	at	
the	Waterstones	Hotel	 in	Mumbai.	An	FSSAI	 initiative,	 the	FoSTaC	programme	 is	a	
series	of	training	conducted	in	association	with	HRAWI	for	F&B	establishments	in	the	
Western	region.	40	participants	were	trained	and	certified	in	the	latest	programme	
and	close	to	700	hospitality	professionals	have	been	trained	over	the	last	one-year.	

The	training	sessions	have	been	designed	by	the	FSSAI	for	supervisory	professionals	
to	make	them	better	versed	with	food	safety	regulations	and	hygiene	practices	that	
are	followed	universally.	

	

	


